
 
 
Thank you for your interest in Medicine and Art: red shoes at the Sapienza 
 
Overview 
Medicine and Art: red shoes at the Sapienza aims to create a forum for debate among universities, 
schools and civil society on the theme of violence against women. Our educational programme 
involves students from faculties of Medicine who need to understand the full complexity of violence 
against women order to deal with it in their working lives. It also involves raising high school 
students’ awareness to a level which will help them prevent violence against women and eliminate 
it at a cultural level in the future.  
Participation in the project is free for schools, artists and associations and is officially recognized by 
Sapienza University, Rome.  
There will be two exhibitions – an online exhibition of digital artwork and a live exhibition. 
 
Digital artwork – online exhibition 
The aim of our exhibitions is to raise awareness and spread a clear antiviolence message. We 
therefore invite artists of all ages to express themselves creatively on this subject. Any form of 
artistic expression can be used as long as it can be reproduced digitally. 
All artwork should be photographed and digitalized in pdf and sent to 
 progettoscarperosse.sapienza@uniroma1.it 
The artwork will be displayed on our website at https://web.uniroma1.it/medicinaarte. A first set 
will be displayed on or before 31 october 2022 and a second on or before 18 november.  
 
Live exhibition 
On 25 November 2022, a live exhibition will be held at a venue at Sapienza University, Rome. 
Artwork should conform to the size limits required by the venue (to be decided). 
 
All participants will receive a souvenir plaque. 
 
For any other information about the exhibition, as well as project-related links and materials that 
may be of interest to students and teachers, please see our website. 
 
 
 


